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Bay Area Air Quality Management District  
statement regarding Chevron Refinery project 

 
SAN FRANCISCO - Today the Bay Area Air Quality Management District, along with the City 
of Richmond, heard plans for Chevron’s Conditional Use Permit application, submitted to restart 
Chevron’s refinery project. The Air District is committed to providing technical assistance to the 
City of Richmond throughout the CEQA phase of the application process. Additionally, upon 
submission, the Air District will review Chevron’s air quality permit application, ensuring it meets 
all applicable air quality standards. 

 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (www.baaqmd.gov) is the regional agency 
chartered with protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area. 

 
 

#  #  # 


